
 

 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
SCOTSTOUN JUNCTION – INITIAL INTELLIGENT TRANSPORT SYSTEM 
GANTRIES 
 
We are writing to provide you with notice of planned works associated with the Forth 
Replacement Crossing (FRC). 
   
FCBC, the Principal Contractor working on the FRC on behalf of Transport Scotland 
will soon be carrying out works for sign gantries associated with the proposed new 
Intelligent Transport System. The works, on verges and central reserves on the M9 
and A90, are at four different gantry locations as detailed on the sketch overleaf.  
The works will include trial holes, protection of services, installation of hard standings 
and piling platforms, rotary bored piling, concrete works, the erection of five steel 
gantries, communications cabling and commissioning. 
 
The works are programmed to commence on 3rd February 2014 and shall continue 
through to midsummer 2014. Should we encounter unforeseen circumstances the 
time allotted in the programme may require to be extended beyond these dates.  
 
The works will require temporary lane closures on the affected carriageways in each 
location at various times and for that reason the work will be carried out on 
continuous nightshift, between 20.00hours and 06.00hours, when traffic flows are 
lower than during the day. The plant involved at various stages throughout the 
process will include excavators, lorries, concrete wagons, vibrating rollers, rotary 
piling rigs, cranes, works vans, compressors and hand tools.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to apologise for any inconvenience our 
activities may cause and also to thank you for your patience and consideration to 
date.  
 
For up to date information on the project please see Transport Scotland’s FRC  
project website www.forthreplacementcrossing.info.  
Should you have any queries, please contact our email 
enquiries@forthreplacementcrossing.info or our  Hotline on 0800 078 6910. 
In addition, our Contact and Education Centre, located adjacent to the Forth  
Road Bridge offices on the south side of the existing Forth Road Bridge is 
manned 09:00hrs to 17:00hrs, Monday toThursdays, 09:00hrs to 16:00hrs on 
Fridays and 10:00hrs to 16:00hrs on Saturdays to deal with enquiries and to 
supply information. 
 
Issued to – Residents in the vicinity of the works described in South Queensferry, Dalmeny, 
QDCC and BRIGS. 
Issue date – Monday 27th January 2014    
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